
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,       Tuesday, September 20, 2022 

 

Both Year 8 and Year 9 have made an exceptional start back to the term, showing their TORCH 

characteristics as well as living up to our standard of Work Hard, Be Kind. We recognise the key role that 

all parents and carers play in supporting students to achieve their potential and more. We would like to 

continue working closely with the community to ensure that all students are supported both in and out of 

school. I would therefore like to invite all Year 8 and 9 parents to a Curriculum presentation evening on 

Wednesday 28th September.   

 

Please note the timings of the event:  

• Year 8 Curriculum presentation will begin at 5:30pm on Wednesday 28th September 2022.  

• Year 9 Curriculum presentation will begin at 6:15pm on Wednesday 28th September 2022.  

This event will outline our key literacy strategy as well as giving you an opportunity to see what students 

are learning in the different subject areas this term. The event will also detail the high-quality expert led 

teaching and support that is on offer to all students and will highlight the importance of key factors such as 

attendance, approach to learning and commitment to studying independently at home.  

The Senior Leadership Team and KS3 Culture for Learning Lead will be available on the evening to 

answer any questions you may have. We look forward to welcoming you into school on Wednesday 28th 

September. Please confirm your attendance to the event by completing the online form that can be 

accessed by clicking on the following link. https://forms.office.com/r/3rT5KymWm0  

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

Zoe Allen 

 

Head of History and KS3 Culture for Learning Lead 
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